
 

 

  

 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

  
Theatre Shows for Year 6 
  
As you know the year 6’s are currently working incredibly hard 

for their SATs. We are amazed at how many children are 
attending homework club, both at lunchtime and after school. 
 

To support their learning and as a special treat we are inviting the Quantum 
Theatre Company in next week to deliver a play called ‘Shape, Space and 

Desperate Measures.’ It is a play all to do with Geometry and measurement, 
packed full of Maths in an exciting space adventure, based around a Star Wars 
theme. 

 
After half term, they are then coming back to perform a play called ‘SPAG Girl’, 

obviously based around fun revision facts for Spelling, 
grammar and punctuation. 
  
To help fund these sessions we are asking for a £2.00 
contribution, one payment for both shows. This can be paid 

to the school in cash.  Please send it in with your child, who 
can hand it in to their form tutor in a named envelope marked 

‘Theatre Shows’. 
  
This is an exciting endeavour for the school and we really 

hope that the children enjoy it.  
  
Yours sincerely, 
  

   

 
Mrs White          Mr Wells               Mrs McGuire 
KS2 Maths  Head of English Head of KS2 

 


